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From the Principal
Mr. Heinold

Fall is finally here! I think the weather during this time can be

unpredictable, but it certainly is nice to pull out a sweatshirt

and feel a little crispness in the air!

Fall also ushers in the end of our first quarter of the school

year. Our quarterly grading period ends on October 12th.

Grade reports will be handed out to parents at the upcoming

Parent-Teacher Conferences. Conferences at Prairie View are

scheduled for Monday, October 17th and Tuesday, October

18th from 4:00pm-7:30pm. A SignUp Genius form was sent out

last week to schedule a time to meet with teachers.

Be sure to check out the events we have coming up this month

like picture day, JA in a Day, PTO meeting, vision/hearing

screenings, Pumpkin Decorating Night, and Fall Break!

October is shaping up to be a busy month at Prairie View!

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out. Go

Bobcats!

IMPORTANT DATES TO KNOW:
10/4 - AHA KICK-OFF EVENT

10/10 - PTO MEETING @ 3:30PM

10/12 - PICTURE DAY

10/17-10/18 - PARENT TEACHER
CONFERENCES

10/19 - IMOMS MORNING @
7:30AM (GYMNASIUM)
10/19 - VISION SCREENING (1ST,
3RD, AND 5TH GRADE)

10/21-10/24 - FALL BREAK (NO
SCHOOL)

10/25 - HEARING SCREENING (1ST
AND 4TH GRADE)

10/26 - JA IN A DAY
10/26 - PUMPKIN DECORATING
NIGHT

10/28 - CLASS HALLOWEEN
PARTIES

justinheinold@npusc.k12.in.us
219-778-9388 or 574-654-7258






Information from Around the Prairie

JA in a Day
On Wednesday, October 27th, our students will be

participating in a program called Junior

Achievement(JA) in a Day. Volunteers from the

community will be coming in to work with our

students on various financial capability, work and

career readiness, and entrepreneurship. The purpose

of JA is to inspire and prepare young people to

succeed in a global economy.

From the PTO (Parent Teacher Organization)
Our VIP event in September was a huge success with

over 400 individuals attending! Thank you to all of our

families for attending and for the tremendous

volunteers who helped with setup, facilitating the

event, serving in the Book Fair, and supporting our PV

Community.

If interested, there will be  more opportunities to serve

alongside the PTO, including supporting PV Athletics

in the concession stand and with our pumpkin

decorating night later in October. For more

information, you can attend our monthly PTO meeting

or contact the PTO Board at PTOPVE@gmail.com. 

Class Parties
We are planning our first class party for Friday, October

28th. This will be our Halloween-themed event. Only

room parents will be allowed to assist with classroom

activities. More information will be coming from

classroom teachers.

Picture Day
Our school picture day will be on Wednesday, October

12th. More information, including picture packets, will

be coming soon. There will again be an option to

purchase your student's pictures online. 

American Heart Association Challenge
Prairie View is partnering with the American Heart

Association this month to bring an exciting challenge

opportunity for our students and families. Known as

Finn's Missions, students will learn about heart health

on their way to earning badges and participating in a

school-wide heart-healthy challenge. Families are

encouraged to come alongside their student during

this three-week journey. And I would like to give a

special shout out to our PV Student Council for leading

the charge for this challenge!
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